
 

Congratulations to Arnelia Pierson and Shajuanda Walker, students in the Doctor of Nursing  
Practice program at the College of Nursing, for achieving a perfect 100% score on the Patient 
Satisfaction Survey for the Second Quarter 2021 in the Harris Health System.  The performance 
measure was “How likely would you be to recommend this provider to your friends and family?”   
We are PV Proud! 

Ms.  Pierson is a family nurse practitioner 
Practicing at OC GYN, Acres Home, Aldine, 
Squatty Lyons and C. E. Odom Pediatric 
Health Centers 

Ms. Walker is a family nurse practi-
tioner practicing at LBJ Ear, Nose and 
Throat Clinic. 


